
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be aware that we are unable to allow   
children to leave site with people we do not know 
or have no permission to take a child. If you have 
not rung school to give permission for a friend, 
neighbour or a different parent we will take a 
moment to call parents to resolve this prior to 
letting the child go. If this happens please be 
aware the team are safeguarding your child and 
please be supportive and respectful of them. 
Thank you. 

Also to be aware school bell goes at 8.40am and 
the doors and gates close at 8.45am. Children 
should all be in school by 8.40am everyday. If 
you are arriving late every day please consider 
how this feels for your child to walk into a  
classroom where everyone else has started     
working. I know some mornings can be tricky and 
we  completely understand that, but we hope you 
will work with us to ensure children are in school 
on time and ready to learn! 

It has also been brought to my attention that 
sometimes older siblings are arriving to collect 
children from school. Again if your child is in 
Year R, 1 or 2 they will not be permitted to leave 
site with an older child and an adult will need to 
come on site to collect them. If they are in Key 
Stage 2 we will need permission from the parent 
to allow an sibling to collect. 

Again thank you very much for your                 
understanding and support with these important 
things. 
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Dates for your Diary  

February 

5th—8th—Year 5 Bikeablity 

19th—23rd—Half Term 

27th—Rec-Year 6 Class Group Photos 

28th—Year 4 Residential to Horstead 
Centre  

March 

27th—Last day of Term 

22nd—Year 4 Roman Iceni Workshop 
at Norwich Castle 

April 

15th—Children return to school 

May 

6th—Bank Holiday 

8th—Year 5 Science Museum Londaon 

13th—SATs Week 

13th—12.30pm -Nursery Group Photo 

27th—31st Half Term 

June 

3rd—Children return to school 

4th & 6th—Parents Evening 

17th–21st —Year 6 Residential to 
Hautbois Activity Centre 

25th—Sports Day 

July 

3rd & 4th—Year 6 Broadland High   
Induction Days 

10th  & 11th—Year 6 Production  

16th—School Fete 

19th—Last day of Term  
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Date Bader Cavell Nelson Sewell 

12.01.24 158 163 205 123 

19.01.24 228 191 187 201 

     

     

     

     

     

     

Class Attendance 

15th—19th January 2024 

 

Reception 92.67% 

Year 1 95.00% 

Year 2 96.00% 

Year 3 98.57% 

Year 4 90.63% 

Year 5 92.67% 

Year 6 93.44% 

Swimming  

Year 4 will be swimming every week on Monday. Please ensure 
your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a towel and 
a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High School for 
these sessions. 

Please ensure your child is able to remove their own   
earrings or not wear them to school on Swimming days. 

 

Forest Schools—Rota Spring Term 2024 

Alternate Tuesdays – Year 2 - Starting 9th January 2024  

Alternate Tuesdays – Year 1 – Starting 16th January 

Wednesdays – Nursery and Reception Class every week 

Thursdays - (2 weeks 11th January & 18th January) - Year 6 

Thursdays - (3 weeks 25th January – 8th February) – Year 3 

Thursdays (3 weeks 15th February – 7th March) – Year 5 

Please send your child to school in old clothes (long sleeves & long 
trousers) on Forest School days. Can they also bring waterproofs 
including coat, hat, gloves (if weather is cold) and wellies into 
school for these sessions. 




